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Our DHS Monthly Lunch November 29, 2012 was held at O’ Charley’s. 

.     

The ladies were certainly outnumbered by the men this time.  Good job guys! 

 
(L-R)  Greg Searcy, Debbie Dennis Breckenridge, Bob Whiddon, Gayle McLeod 

Parsons, George McClintock, Billy Pybus, Philip Atkinson and Gary Ferguson 
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As you can tell by the photos above, we had a wide range of delicious food which 

we all enjoyed.   

 

 

We were all excited to have Billy Pybus join us today.  He doesn’t 

get to come too often, so we really enjoyed seeing him today.  

Thank you Billy for making the effort to attend today. 

 

 

 

I hope all of you had a very happy Thanksgiving and that you keep yourself safe 

(watch out for crazed female shoppers) throughout the weeks leading up to 

Christmas.  Leo and I will be gone from December 7
th

 thru December 16
th

 to the 

Caribbean for a week of sailing with six other friends on a Catamaran.   I am 

looking forward to some sun and fun.   

   
Because of this trip, I am giving you advance notice that our December DHS 

Monthly lunch will be held at Thai House on Thursday, December 27, 2012 at 

11:30 a.m.  I will send a notice out before I leave and will notify you again when I 

return.  I know a lot of you will be out of town, etc. but I do believe we can get a 

group together just the same. Please respond to my notice when it is sent out, and 

don’t worry if you don’t hear from me.  I will confirm the responses when I return. 

 

Following are the photos from today’s DHS Lunch. 
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As you can tell from the photos, we had a nice lunch and a good time visiting with 

one another.  Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of 

the lunches, you should try and come sometime. We always have a good time, good 

food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs! 

Try it sometime, you may just like it. This document will be posted to our website 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com in the Photo Albums section. Please visit the 

website from time to time and check out the message board for information about 

what is going on with fellow classmates. Please remember to keep your classmate 

profile up to date with your current address, phone and email information. If you 

are not getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email and 

would like to receive them, please contact me at ddb@lgbconsulting.com.  

I hope you enjoyed the photos.  You will receive another DHS Lunch email with 

photos next month. 

    

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com/
mailto:ddb@lgbconsulting.com

